

SSO/pag/File 3531

12th October 2012

Hanco Development Constructions P O Box 503 STRUBENSVALLEY 1735

ATTENTION: COBUS HANEKOM

Dear Cobus

WOOLWORTHS NEW REDRUTH ALTERATIONS

Just a short note to say thank you for all your efforts in successfully completing the extension and alteration to this store, and more especially for your 'hands-on' approach to the work and in dealing with some very difficult subcontractors.

This clearly paid off, as can be seen by the quality of the work which was commensurate with the quality that Woolworths expect to all aspects of their business.

I sincerely hope that we get to work with you on some other project in the near future.

Kind regards

STEPHEN OGL

MEMBER ORGANISATION